
Diary Dates 

November: 

1-2 Parents Meetings 

14 Photos - Individual & Sibling 

28 Nasal Flu Vaccination—YR-Y5 

December: 

12 Nativity Performance 

13 Nativity Performance 

19 School Closes for Christmas 

at 1.30pm 

20 INSET 

_______________________________________ 

********** 2019********** 

January: 

7 Start of Spring Term 1  

February: 

18-22 HALF TERM 

25 Start of Spring Term 2  

April: 

4 School closes for Easter at 

1.30 

5 INSET 

23 Start of Summer Term 1  

May: 

1 School closed for May Day 

6 Bank Holiday - school closed 

27-31 HALF TERM 

June: 

3 INSET 

4 Start of Summer Term 2  

July: 

25 School closes for Summer        

at 1.30 

Grenville Road, Padstow, Cornwall PL28 8EX                   Tel: 01841 532510                             Head of School: Kate Whitford 

Help us to become nit-free — please check your child’s hair this weekend 

A big thank you to Declyn 

in Year 5 for helping    

residents to tidy up the 

lane between Boyd       

Avenue and Pellew Close 

over the     weekend. 

 

Lost Property! 
 

We have accumulated a lot of lost uniform! 

 

Please come and have a look through our 

lost property box.   

 

Any items not collected by the end of     

November will be taken to the Charity 

Shop. 

 

Early Years: We would be 

grateful for  donations of 

spare underwear, tights & 

socks in good, clean       

condition suitable for infant 

children. Thank you. 

Polite reminder: 
Children’s drinks     

bottles MUST only 

contain water.  

Thank you  

for your support. 

Gymnastic Stars!! Also, a belated well done to Phoebe in Year 

4 who did extremely well in her first ever         

competition at Wiltshire, back in October.  

She did a 4 Piece in Bars, Beams, Vault and 

Floor and came 32nd out of 43 in her age 

group.  Over 550 girls competed in the 

competition.  Congratulations! 

On Sunday 4th November Archie took place in The 

Men’s Cornwall County six piece competition in      

Helston.    

He has now moved up to the under 10’s group, 

making him one of the youngest in the group. 13 

boys competed in the under 10’s and Archie did his 

best on each piece of  apparatus.    

He received a Bronze for Floor, Bronze for Vault, 4th 

on rings, 4th on high bar, 4th on pommel and 6th 

on parallel bars. Earning himself a Bronze medal on 

the day for 3rd overall! What an amazing      

achievement!  

Advance Notice: 

The Office will be closed on Thursday 22nd November from 

9.15am due to an Administration Training Day.  



School Values Certificate Winners: 

Year R: Stanley 

Year 1:  Josh 

Year 2:  Lilly & David 

Year 3:  Lola 

Year 4: Harry 

Year 5:  Zac 

Year 6:  Finley M 

 

School Rules Certificate Winners: 
 

 

Year R: Lily 

Year 1:   Faith 

Year 2:   Olivia 

Year 3:   Keegan 

Year 4:   Cali 

Year 5:   Abigail 

Year 6: Thomas 

Happiness Team Work Friendship Communication Freedom  

Curiosity Honesty Trust Kindness Respect Healthy Resilience  

Ambition Community Individuality Perseverance 

Show good  

manners at all times 
  

Follow instructions 

with thought & care 
 

Show care & respect 

for everyone  

&  

everything 

Mrs Whitford’s Special Awards: 
 

 

* Alfie H (Y4)  *  Phoebe B (Y4) * 

* Archie B (Y4) * 
 

 

We have also awarded numerous certificates to 

children for their reading, writing and maths as well 

as Green Cards and specific class certificates 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

96.43% 91.43% 98.52% 97.52% 98.41% 97.71% 97.35% 

Attendance (from Monday - Thursday) 

Congratulations Year 2 

You are our attendance winners this week! 

Newsletter Preference: 

Please return your Newsletter 

Preference slips as soon as 

possible 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello from the PTFA. We are excited to announce that we are mixing things 

up this year and have organised a Glow Party for the children next  

Friday the 16th November.  

Prices are £1.50 for entry, a drink and a bag of sweets.  

There will be a foam machine, neon face painting and party games. We do 

advise that children come wearing something with white on so they glow 

under the lights.  

Individual Photos  
Individual school photos will be taken on the morning of Wednesday 14th November. If you would like a      

picture including your pre-school child(ren), please come in at 8.30am (photos will be taken on a first come first 

served basis). Siblings who are at the school will automatically be called from their classrooms later on for a   

photo together.  

Consent Form: 

Please return your completed 

Consent Forms for use of   

Images as soon as possible. 

Nasal Flu Consent Forms:  

Please return your completed 

forms as soon as possible.  

Vaccinations are taking place 

on 28th November for       

Reception to Year 5. 

 



Request: 
As paper and printing costs are increasing all the time, could you please let us know if you would be 

happy to receive the Newsletter by email only rather than a paper copy? 

 

Please return the Reply Slip below to the Office as soon as possible indicating your preference. 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

Newsletter Preference 
   

 YES - I am happy to receive the Newsletter by Email only  

 NO - I would prefer to continue to receive a paper copy     

 

 

  Name of Child  __________________________________________________________   Year  ____________ 

 

 Parent/Carer Name _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 Signed ______________________________________________           Date ___________________________ 

 

Christmas Fancy Dress Competition! 
 

Join in the party for “Nadelik Lowen Padstow” and enter our 

Fancy Dress Competition to win a chance to switch on the 

town’s Christmas Lights on Saturday 1st December. 

 

The theme is Christmas! 

 

Handmade costumes are always the best, get creative and 

have some fun designing your own. 

 

Judging will take place at 5.15 in the Church Rooms, followed 

by a parade down into the town with lights and music, to 

meet on the bandstand where the winner will be announced 

and lights will be switched on. 

 
All children, welcome to join the parade.  Please come along to the 

Church Rooms on the day, even if you do not wish to enter the   

Competition, we have glow sticks for all.  We will leave at 5.45 to 

walk down to the bandstand. 

 
Well behaved adults also permitted! 

 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 


